
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 12/13/2013 5:13:01 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Dig-ins 

Laura, 

Could you have somebody send over more information about the states where the authority to 
write citations for dig-ins is delegated by the regulatory agency to other entities, such as fire 
department? I think one case that got mentioned was Virginia, but I can't remember... 

Thanks, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

Caiifornia Public Utilities Commission 

Phone:415-703-2274 

E-maii: eiizaveta.maiashenko@cpuc.ca.gov 
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